Money For New Grandstand To Be Raised At Eltham

After taking into consideration the possibility that the raising of funds would take considerable time and that it was unlikely a building permit would be given immediately, those interested in the erection of a new grandstand at Taumata Park, Eltham, decided at a meeting on Tuesday night to go on with the project. A sub-committee set up at a previous meeting reported in favour of this action and made proposals for raising the money.

It was suggested at the meeting that it would probably take at least 18 months to raise the £6000 which it was estimated the building would cost. It

was thought advisable to go ahead with raising funds so that when building

materials became available, a start could be made.

An executive committee was appointed consisting of Messrs. A. Richards, C. Cassels, E. Maslin, R. Sykes, J. W. Baxter, J. Peebles, W. E. Tollan, A. G. Whiting, and H. H. Spurdle. The form which the campaign to raise funds is to take and starting date were left to it.